Traffic Engineering Services
9893 Brewers Court
Laurel, MD 20723
Phone: 301-549-1950
Fax: 301-549-1951

PUBLIC NOTICE

Digging and Rigging will be closing two south bound lanes and the sidewalk on Wisconsin Avenue
June 10*", June 11*" and June 17th. They will be hoisting units to the roof at 1 Bethesda Metro Center and
will be diverting pedestrians for their safety. Traffic Engineering Services will help to setup the proper lane
closure. The closure will be in place all three days from 9:00AM to 9:00PM and will open up both lanes each
night. Should you have any questions please contact Stephanie Kehoe, Project Coordinator at Traffic

Engineering Services. Thank you and you cooperation during this project will be greatly appreciated.

Thank you,

el
Stephanie Kehoe

Project Coordinator
Traffic Engineering Services, LLC
Cell #240-446-6775

Let us handle all your traffic control needs from beginning to end.
Serving all of Maryland, Washington DC, and Virginia



